
June 24, 2020  

Stage 2 Update for the Fort Macleod Alliance Church 
 
As changes continue to take place on a weekly basis, the following is what we anticipate being 
our Sunday morning practices for the remainder of the summer. 
 
Currently, the capacity of our worship gatherings may be as many as our facility can hold as 
long as proper social distancing of 2 meters between families can be maintained as well as 
adherence to other recommended measures to minimize the risks of Covid-19 transmission.  
No pre-sign up is required, but please be mindful that we will be limiting attendance to our 
facility capacity with current social distancing expectations.   
 

 Entering will only be through the main front entrance. 

 We ask that you use hand sanitizer upon entering and exiting the building. 

 A voluntary sign in sheet is available for those who wish to be contacted in the event of 
a community transmission linked to a worship gathering. These lists are shredded every 
two weeks. 

 Please be respectful of one another's social distancing.  Although not required, face 
masks are available for use and encouraged during congregational singing or where 
social distancing is difficult to maintain. 

 Seating will be managed by our ushers and will have 2 meters between family and/or 
cohort family groups.  The back rows are reserved for Seniors (over 65), or those with 
chronic medical conditions, to allow for greatest distancing from the leading of worship 
through singing. 

 Coffee and other beverages will not be available but you may bring your own if you 
wish.  

 Discoveryland will start July 5th for ages 3-6, following the ‘Guidance for day camps’ set 
by the Alberta government. All other children will remain with their family in the 
Sanctuary during the service and will receive their own individual activity box which will 
stay at the church and will be sanitized after each use. 

 Nursery facility is still not available during Stage 2. 

 Washroom facilities are available for use as needed.  

 After the service there are two exits available and dismissal will take place in rows. It is 
asked that any post-service visiting take place outside the church building. 

 
Our Live Streaming of Sunday service will be continuing for those who wish to worship in 
smaller group settings in various homes or for those who may not be feeling well and worship 
with us from home.   
 
We realize that many of these requests are not desirable, but in the interest of both a safe 
gathering environment and compliance with Alberta Health recommendation and 
requirements, we would ask for your gracious cooperation in these matters.  
 
Thank You. 


